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June 1, 2021 
File #120203 

 
Sent via email: hwillford@pelham.ca  

Holly Willford, Town Clerk 
Town of Pelham 
20 Pelham Town Square 
P.O. Box 400 
Fonthill, ON L0S 1E0 
 
Dear Ms. Willford: 
 
Re: Request Niagara Region to Delay Official Plan Update 
 
Please be advised the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of May 31, 2021 
received your correspondence dated April 23, 2021 requesting the Niagara Region to Delay the 
Official Plan Update. 

 
Yours very truly, 

 

Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A. 
Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk 
cschofield@forterie.ca 
CS:dlk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mailing Address:                The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie  

1 Municipal Centre Drive, Fort Erie ON  L2A 2S6 
Office Hours  8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   Phone: (905) 871-1600 FAX:  (905) 871-4022 Web-site:  www.forterie.ca 
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